[bookmark: _GoBack]

34.ª Sessão do GT do UPR 
Fiji 
Projeto de Intervenção de Portugal

Portugal would like to welcome the delegation of Fiji and thank them for their report.
We welcome Fiji’s commitment to the protection and promotion of human rights, including in the context of its mandate of member of the Human Rights Council. We further welcome the establishment of a National Mechanism for Implementation, Report and Follow-up on the human rights recommendations (NMIRF) and for hosting one regional consultation on these mechanisms.
 Portugal recommends Fiji:
- to enact and implement a holistic Anti-Discrimination and Equality Law which, inter alia, includes provisions to comprehensively address the multiple and intersecting forms of violence and discrimination faced by the LGBTI persons;
- to adopt and implement legislative and policy measures to eliminate all forms of violence and discrimination against persons with albinism, including in accessing and maintaining work, education, social benefits and adequate health services which respond to their specific needs.
Portugal would like to wish Fiji a successful review.
Thank you, Mr. President.

